
 NORTH DAKOTA IS PROPPING 
UP FOREIGN DOG TRACKS 
SUPPORT SB 2384

COMMERCIAL GREYHOUND RACING IS HALLMARKED BY UNSAVORY ACTORS
Racing greyhounds have tested positive for cocaine, amphetamines, and other illicit drugs.

In 2022, the former head of a state greyhound association was imprisioned for conspiracy to provide 
illegal substances to kennel operators in multiple states.

A cartel-linked Mexican track owner used North Dakota ADW hubs to process bets at his Tijuana dog 
track for years, only ending with its closure in 2024.

QUESTIONABLE REGULATION BY FOREIGN GOVERNMENTS
American greyhound breeders were caught exporting greyhounds to participate in illegal dog races in 
China.

Greyhound racing is in decline in the US, the UK and around the world, and has ended in Vietnam. The 
Conservative Government of New Zealand has just ordered a phase-out of the industry by 2026, citing 
persistent humane and regulatory issues.

THE STATE GETS NEXT TO NOTHING FROM GREYHOUND BETS
Bets on greyhound races processed by North Dakota ADW hubs only generate approximately $145,000 
in tax revenue each year, split among five different state funds.

Less than 1% of bets placed on dog racing that are processed through the North Dakota ADW hubs were 
from state residents, according to the Racing Commission.

Any negligible financial impact can be mitigated by phasing out dog race bets, as has already become the 
law in Arizona and New Hampshire.

CONSERVATIVE SUPPORT TO HELP GREYHOUNDS
Campaigns to end dog racing have been championed by conservative luminaries such as Lara Trump, 
Attorney General Pam Bondi and Senator Rick Scott.

Polling conducted in 2023 by Thirty-Ninth Street Strategies found that 75% of North Dakotans oppose 
allowing foreign dog tracks to use North Dakota to process dog bets.
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